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comms: 6049

We want your views on our proposals to change the opening 
days and times of Lancashire’s HWRCs.  
 

We want to keep HWRCs open when residents are most likely to use them. We have 
categorised all of the HWRCs based on how busy they are and/or how close they are  
to another centre. We are proposing new opening days and times based on this. 

Visit www.lancashire.gov.uk/consultations 
to complete an online questionnaire available from Monday 28 January. 
If you would prefer a printed questionnaire then please ring 01254 220691.
Please return your comments to us by Monday 25 March. 

Consultation on Household Waste Recycling 
Centres’ (HWRCs) opening days and times

Have your say


